
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Keheley 

Elementary 

Highlights 

September 9, 2022 

School News  
 

Items Left at Home 
A friendly reminder the only items the front office will deliver to students after 7:50am are eyeglasses, lunches, 
medications, and water bottles. No folders, homework, projects, etc. will be accepted. Thank you for helping limit 
interruptions in our instructional time. 
 

Comet Fun Run 
Our biggest and most beneficial fundraiser is approaching! Check out the attached details for more information 
on how you can support Keheley! Thank you in advance for contributing and participating!  
 

Papa Johns 
The Cobb Schools Foundation is pleased to announce a new partnership with Papa Johns that will benefit local 
schools and help take student success to new heights! Papa Johns recently relocated their headquarters to 
Cobb County, which helped secure this new fundraising opportunity for Cobb Schools. This is a districtwide 
partnership benefitting economically disadvantaged students across Cobb Schools. Through the districtwide 
fundraiser scheduled for September 12-18, the Cobb Schools Foundation will receive 20% of all pizza sales 
during the weeklong fundraiser. Order online at PapaJohns.com and use promo code COBBSF. Thanks to the 
new partnership and in addition to the annual fundraiser, Papa Johns will provide 1,000 in gift cards each to 
homeless families. Schools and students may be eligible for pizza parties to recognize hard work at the school. 
The Cobb Schools Foundation will also spotlight the work-study program at Papa Johns, which provides 100% 
college tuition at select universities for eligible employees. See the attached flyer. 
 

Conference Week 
Conference Week is from Oct. 17 – Oct. 20. Face to face conference will be held on Monday and Tuesdays only, 
while virtual conferences will be held Monday through Thursday. Look for more information in CTLS soon! 

Reminders 
Sep. 13 – Marlow’s Spirit Night 4-9pm 
Sep. 13 – Comet Run Kick-Off 
Sep. 14 – Donut Day is BACK! 
Sep. 15 – CCSD Board Meeting 
Sep. 15 – BINGO Night 
Sep. 22 – Comet Run! 
Sep. 26 – 30 – Fall Break, no school 
 
  

 

 

Did you Know… 
Did you know that if your student qualifies for 

free or reduced lunch, they also get breakfast at 

the free or reduced rate?   

Save time and money by sending your student to 

breakfast at the Keheley Café!   

  

    

 

 



Feel Good Friday  
Keheley’ s first Feel Good Friday recipient is Mrs. Armbruster! Each week the current FGF staff member will 

choose another staff member to highlight! 

 

New Staff Spotlight 

 

 

 


